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Greetings Fitzgerald Community! 

As summer draws to a close and we prepare for the new school year, design and 

construction on bond work has continued at numerous Fitzgerald Public Schools buildings.   

 

 

Across the District, installation of digital 
monument signs and site wayfinding 
signage is complete.  Monument signage at 
each school identifies the building and 
features an LED message board to relay 
information and announcements to the 
community. Wayfinding signage aids 
visitors and emergency responders with site 
navigation.  The consistent design of the 
signage between schools helps to create a 
unified campus feel throughout the District. 

New monument and site wayfinding signage will aid in 

community engagement and visitor navigation 

Recently completed work at Schofield Elementary includes 

new drywall, paint, and stage floor stain. 
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At Schofield Elementary, work on the 
playground is complete and features a new 
play structure for lower-elementary 
students as well as new wood chips and 
security fencing.  

Inside the building, work has continued on 
the multi-purpose room stage renovations 
with new paint and refinished wood stage 
floor.  Upcoming work on the stage includes 
new lighting, acoustic panels, and a new 
stage curtain.  Demolition of the stage at 
Neigebaur is also underway. 

Renovations to the Mound Park Main Office 
are complete and include a new welcome 
desk and new windows that increase 
visibility between office staff and visitors 
entering / exiting the building.  Finally, 
interior improvements at Westview are 
nearing completion. 

Future bond work includes ground breaking 
and construction of the Fitzgerald High 
School Weight Room Addition; we look 
forward to being able to share this facility 
with our students and community.  Thank 
you Fitzgerald community for your continued 
support! 

 New Schofield play area  


